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Re FUSRAP Seaway IDW PVC disposal

This letter is in response to your email message to

which seeks this Departments concurrence that the PVC which was used as well casing dunng

the Seaway investigation activities can be disposed of at the Niagara Falls BFI solid waste

facility Your email message contained letter from of Science

Applications International Corporation SAIC to of Niagara Recycling Inc This

letter transmitted radiological survey report which contained swipe sample data All of the data

indicated an absence of surface contamination on the extenor of the PVC casings Therefore

based on the data contained in the SAIC letter we find the proposed disposal acceptable

If you have any questions or need further information please contact

Sincerely

Bureau of Radiation Hazardous Site Management

cc

DEC Region

DEC Region

Niagara Recycling Inc

SEA_05O7



hIiI1UJiIiFIPIt iI1i \1It 1IIt

Sent Tuesday November 20 2001 908 PM

Subject Seaway BFI Letter and Supporting Docs for USACE Approval for Disposal of PVC

Piping

Attached are the typed forms as well as the cover letter to BFI from SAIC for the disposition of the

PVC piping Please complete those sections of the two forms and sign the cover letter where

USACE approval is indicated Then if you could send these files back to me as PDF well take

care of sending the letter and materials to BFI

Thanks and hope you and the others have great holiday

____
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